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KITSAP COUNTY
COOPERATIVE PURCHASING AGREEMENT

In accordance with chapter 39.34 RCW, the Housing Authority of the City of Bremerton agrees to a
cooperative governmental purchasing agreement for various equipment, services and supplies Kitsap
County’'s competitively awarded contracts.

Kitsap County therefore extends the use of its contracts to the Housing Authority of the City of Bremerton to
the extent provided by law and upon the following terms:

(1) The vendor (s) agree to extend to the Housing Authority of the City of Bremerton the terms and conditions
of Kitsap County's contract (s).

(2) The Housing Authority of the City of Bremerton accepts responsibility for compliance with any additional or
varying laws and regulations governing its purchases. Any purchases by the Housing Authority of the City
of Bremerton shall be effected by a purchase order from the Housing Autharity of the City of Bremerton
and directed to the vendor.

(3) Kitsap County accepts no responsibility for the performance of any of the purchasing contract (s) by the
vendors (s).

(4) Kitsap County accepts no responsibility for payment of the purchase price by the Housing Authority of the
City of Bremerton.

This agreement may be revoked at any time in writing by either party.
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Kitsap County

Department of Administrative Services
614 Division Street, MS-20, Port Orchard, Washington 98366-4676
Phone (360) 337-7071 - Fax (360) 337-4638

Benjamin A. Holland
Director

October 16, 2006

Sylvia Anderson

Bremerton Housing Authority

PO Box 4640 .
Bremerton, Washington 98312

Re: Cooperative Purchasing Agreement

As per our conversation | have enclosed a copy of the Cooperative
Purchasing Agreement signed by the Bremerton Housing Authority, Vice
Chairperson, Sharon Shrader and our Chair of the Kitsap County Board of
Commissioners, Jan Angel. If you have any questions please let me
know. Thank you.

Sincerely :

|
R’Lene J. Orr
Purchasing and Records Manager
Kitsap County
614 Division Street MS 20
Port Orchard, Washington 98366
360-337-4410
rorr@co.kitsap.wa.us




